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   Hi Members: 
            
        Hope everyone is doing well? We are planning on maybe having a regular 
meeting in June, this all depends on Covid-19 numbers. We are going to have our April 
Board meeting in-person at Harbor Light Lodge at 3024-131st St., that date is the 7th of 
April at 6:30 pm. We will be enforcing the guidelines prescribed for social distancing.  
Looking forward to seeing all of you!!! 
 
       The Parade is being scheduled for Saturday June 5, 2021 at Noon. The Grand 
Marshall will be Tom Stagner and the name and theme is 2021 Point Place/Shoreland 
Parade, 30th Anniversary, “Celebrating Point Place/Shoreland Community”. We have 
an 80% chance of getting the permit so we are proceeding along, so start thinking on 
what you can make for your floats. We will have a donation letter sent out next month, 
hopefully you will be able to donate as our funds are a little low. More info in the next 
newsletter. Our next parade planning meeting is Monday April 5, 2021 at 6:00 pm at 
Harbor Light Lodge, 3024-131st St.    
 
     A suggestion was made to add Community to our name, please give it some thought 
and let us know what you think? You can put your own article in the newsletter if you 
would like - just it send to JMiller@illuminate-hc.com. The article is due the Friday after 
the Board Meeting. The Board Meetings are held the first Wednesday of the month.   
 
    Please be careful and safe, wear a mask and wash your hands frequently to combat 
the Covid-19. Thank You.  
 
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner 
President  
  

mailto:JMiller@illuminate-hc.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Visions of Cullen Park 
 

 

 

As I sit here it is 15 days till Spring, 9 days till the time change, the sun 
is shining beautifully, and our daffodils are about 6 inches high and 
full of buds. Our friendly squirrel visits often for his peanuts and 
M&Ms with peanuts and our chats.  I swear he understands what we 
tell him.  Hmmm?? 
 
After a year of no meetings, I’m hoping we will be able to start again 
soon, take stock and see what projects we can address.  If anyone has 
any ideas, please share them.  It appears the ice is gone, and the boat 
launch will begin to get busy again.   
On a personal side note, I am doing well after my surgery and have 
been told I may have some effects from the upcoming radiation 
treatments. This may require more rest and attention, but I should 
also be as active as able. So, hopefully, it will go well, and we can get 
back in the swing of things again.  
 

🌺 Happy Spring 🌸 and enjoy the extra daylight. 
Till the next time, Vee.    veestader@gmail.com 
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Point Place Scholarship Foundation 

Joyce Ejhinger 

President 

14 Complete Scholarship Packets have been turned in.  They will go to the Judges 
next week for evaluation.  

4 or 5 $1,000 Scholarships will be announced in April.  

We are still accepting donations to the Point Place Scholarship Foundation.  If you 

or your organization would like to make a tax-deductible donation, you can mail 

them to Point Place Scholarship Foundation, PO Box 5074, Toledo, Ohio 43611 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 In Memoriam of Howard F. Sommers 

 

Longtime Resident of Point Place and Owner of Sommers 

Insurance. 

 

PPBA Member since 1968, Past President and Life 

Member since 1991. He was 102 years old.  

 

RIP Mr. Sommers 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friendship Park Community Center is hosting an Easter Eggstravaganza Drive Thru 

Saturday, April 3, 2021 

10 AM - Noon. 

This is approved by The Friendship Park Community Center Board (Clement Cybulski, President) and The 
City of Toledo Parks & Recreation. The center is not yet officially open due to COVID 19 restrictions. This 
will take part in the parking lot, much like the Drive Thru Trunk or Treat in October. Volunteers will wear 
masks and all treats will be pre-packaged Easter Candy & Treats. 
We need money for expenses and to purchase treats. You can send donations to: 

Friendship Park Community Center   
PO Box 5343 
Toledo, OH 43611 
Please put in Memo Easter Drive Thru. 
 
You can also drop of donations of cash or bags of wrapped Easter candy to KT's Diner, 5157 Suder Ave.  
Thank you Katie Crociata. 
When you stop by KT's for a delicious meal you can sign and/or Decorate an Egg to hand on the 
wall.  Minimum $1 donation.   
(This will start by March 5 through March 28.) 

I need help setting up, directing traffic, handing out donated treats and clean up. (Set up/Cleanup will 

basically consist of setting out traffic cones, tables & chairs for volunteers passing out treats without 

vehicles.) If you can donate or help, please contact Joyce Ejhinger @ 419 320 9979 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our Publicity Co 

- Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com



 
 

 


